Normal vehicle traffic to resume in Sant Ferran as crews finish work
Thursday, 03 May 2018 15:45

Formentera's infrastructure office reports that with road work complete, motorists in Sant Ferran
can once again travel the northern stretch of a nearby arterial from this Saturday morning.

Upgrades this winter along carrer Guillem de Montgri were seen as pro-pedestrian and a boost
to local business. Crews eliminated a gaping height difference between the pavement and
street and widened the pavements themselves. They also put in place new signage and painted
lines on the road surface to reflect the town's new metred parking. That system, expected to
alleviate the town's parking crunch, will take effect in June.




